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LINDA COUNTY WATER DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Linda County 

Water District will hold a public hearing at the District Office, 1280 Scales Avenue, 
Marysville, California 95901 on Monday, July 10, 2023, at 6:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter 
as the matter may be heard.  This public hearing will constitute the third of a series of four 
public hearings the Board of Directors will hold pursuant to Elections Code section 10010 to 
receive public comments and input regarding the potential adoption of election division 
boundaries to elect the District’s directors.    
 

Concurrently with this notice, draft maps of potential division boundaries for five 
divisions from which District Directors would be elected have been published. The Board 
will consider these maps at the hearing. All interested parties are invited to attend the 
public hearing to provide their input or submit information on the proposed division maps. 
The public hearing may be continued from time to time, as necessary, by giving notice at 
the hearing.  
 

Staff reports, the proposed maps, and other information are available for review at 
the District Office at the address above or online at https://lindawater.com/alerts. 
Information about division elections, why the District is making this change, and the 
process is available on the District’s website at https://lindawater.com/communication-from-
the-district. 
 

All interested parties are invited to attend this public hearing to provide comments, 
or interested persons may send written comments to Melinda Thornsberry, District 
Secretary, at the Linda County Water District Office, 1280 Scales Avenue, Marysville, 
California 95901, or via email to: info@lindawater.com, no later than the close of the public 
hearing. 


